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Summary: Alleged Misuse of Government Credit Card 
Report Date: November 3, 2014 
  
OIG investigated anonymous allegations that a Bureau of Land Management (BLM) public 
affairs specialist used their Government credit card to charge $18,000 in personal expenses. 
 
We did not substantiate the allegation. We reviewed the employee’s Government credit card 
purchases and examined their travel vouchers and did not identify any purchases or charges that 
were inappropriate or were not for official purposes. 
 
We forwarded our report to BLM for information only.    
 

This is a summary of an investigative report that was issued internally to the U.S. Department of 
the Interior. This summary was posted to the web on December 17, 2015. 

 


